
 
 

Brockworth Surgery – Boundary 

 

Brockworth Surgery are planning to increase their boundaries to cover Perrybrook (A), 

Bentham (B) and an additional area which no other practice currently covers (C).  

 

We have recently submitted our application to the Integrated Care Board (ICB) for review.  

 

The majority of patients who live in those area’s are already patients of ours so we felt it was 

only right to extend our boundaries to reflect this.  

 

If you wish to provide us any feedback regarding the extension of our boundaries, please 

contact us through our website via online forms ‘Give Feedback’ or alternatively you can fill 

in a feedback slip in the waiting area.  

 

Brockworth Surgery current practice boundary is shown above in green, and the proposed 

growth of the boundary is shown in purple (labeled A, B and C).   
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